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21st July 2021 
 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

We hope that you and your families are all well and that your children are feeling excited about starting in 
Year R with us in September. 
 
The children are introduced to the school in small groups according to their birth months.  
The dates will be:  
 
Group 1  Thursday 2nd September 2021 at 9:00am to 2:45pm 
Group 2  Friday 3rd September 2021 at 9:00am to 2:45pm 
The whole class (all children from Groups 1 and 2) will come to school full time on Monday 6th September 
2021 at 8:45am to 3:15pm.  
 
On the morning of your child’s first day and for the week commencing 6th September you will be able to come 
onto the school playground with your child. We will line up as a class and myself and Mr Eddignton will lead 
the children in. If your child is feeling confident please feel able to let them line up independently, equally you 
are more than welcome to be by their side. In light of the increase in the rate of Covid infections, we are 
currently asking parents and carers not to come into the school building with their children; whilst on the 
playground please be aware of being socially distanced from other parents and carers.  
 
By law, the School must check and take a copy of your child’s birth certificate and passport. If you were unable 
to attend the meeting on the 28th June, please bring these with you on your child’s first day so we can 
photocopy them for our records. They shoukd be bought to the school’s front office.  
 
Children’s Groups 

Wednesday 1st 
September 

 
INSET DAY (no 

children in school)  

Group 1 
Thursday 2nd September  
(Parents on playground) 

9:00am to 2:45pm 
Miles, Isla, Pollyanna, Harrison, Frankie, 
Caleb, Woody, Willow, Freddie, Evie Ch, 
William, Imogen, Matilde, Evelyn, Logan 
and Maisie. 

Group 2 
Friday 3rd September 

(Parents on playground) 
9:00am to 2:45pm 

Francesca, Olive, Harry, Evie Co, Georgia, 
Rudy, Harriet, Arthur L, Poppy, Leo, 
Arthur B, Walter and Phoenix. 
 

Week Commencing Monday 6th September  (Parents on playground) 
8:45am to 3:15pm 

All children in school 

Week Commencing Monday 13th September and onwards (Parents outside school gate) 
8:45am to 3:15pm 

All children in school 



                                                                   
 

 
 
 
 
There will be a ‘Meet the Teacher’ meeting on Friday 10th September at 2.00pm. Please come to the school via 
the front office. You will be asked to sign in and will then go to the hall where I will meet you. This is an 
informal meeting where I will speak to you about the curriculum, set up of the school day and general 
information including uniform, expectations, reading books and PE kits. I will answer your questions at the end 
of the meeting, which will be finished in time for you to collect your children from the playground at the end 
of the school day.  
 
We wish you all a wonderful summer break and look forward to seeing you in September.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
Natalie Rutter 
Reception Teacher 


